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Dear Moderate-Resolution Imagery User,

A few days ago we sent you an email asking you to participate in a nationwide survey regarding 
the uses and applications of moderate-resolution imagery and the societal benefits it provides. To
the best of our knowledge, we’ve not heard from you yet.

People who have responded have described their experiences, good and bad, in working with 
moderate-resolution imagery and their desires for how it might be improved.  Their insights and 
input will be extremely useful to policy and decision makers currently discussing the next 
generation of moderate-resolution satellites, including Landsat. 

For this survey to be successful, your input is vital.  Only by hearing from nearly everyone we’ve
contacted can we be sure that the results are truly representative of the moderate-resolution 
imagery user community. 

Your voluntary participation in this survey has been approved through the requirements of the 
Office of Management and Budget (OMB Control # XXX).  Participant responses will be 
released only as summaries; no personal information can be identified. When you submit your 
completed on-line survey, your email address will be deleted from the mailing list.   

Please take a few minutes right now to complete this important survey.  If you have any 
questions or comments, contact us at fort_survey_tech@usgs.gov.

Please click here to begin!*

Sincerely,
Lynne Koontz and Natalie Sexton
Study Researchers
Policy Analysis and Science Assistance Branch
U.S. Geological Survey
http://www.fort.usgs.gov/PASA/

*This is a unique link.  Please do not forward.
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